February 16, 2023

Dear IBMA Member,

The United States Bowling Congress invites you to join them for Convention Week 2023 in
Las Vegas, NV between April 24-27, 2023. Convention activities will take place at South Point
Hotel and Casino.

In addition to the 2023 Hall of Fame Inductions at this year’s convention, USBC will conduct
important business and offer attendees a variety of educational workshops and more. It's
always a significant media event for anyone who covers the sport as a journalist.

You are invited to attend all Convention activities. For the schedule, click HERE.

TO RSVP: Please email me Mike.Larsen@bowl.com with the days you plan to be in
attendance. We would be happy to reserve a room for you in our room block. Please indicate
your room needs in the email reply. You're invited to attend all functions, including the VIP
luncheon on Wednesday and the Hall of Fame induction banquet on Wednesday night.

Note: USBC will not cover your hotel cost and you will be required to pay for your room upon
hotel check-in at South Point Hotel & Casino.

If attending, when you arrive to South Point, please visit the USBC Convention Registration
Desk located on the 2™ floor Convention space behind the Coronado Café to check in, and
pick up your credentials.

If you have any questions, please contact Mike Larsen at 800.514.2695 ext. 8242 or via e-
mail at mike.larsen@bowl.com.

We look forward to seeing you in Las Vegas!

Sincerely,

Melissa McDaniel
USBC President

CC: Justin Moore, Director of Meeting & Events
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